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April Newsletter 

The following Numbers 
are still available 
 
6,7,10,12,14,18,19,26,29,

34,37-45,47-59 

   

Please contact  

comwpc@hotmail.co.uk  

and support the club. 

Bonus Ball 

Senior teams Super 5’s Finale weekend 

  televised on Sky Sports. 

Five CoM players in the junior men England team 

for the EU Nations competition in Prague 

The City of Manchester were well represented 

in the recent  Junior men’s competition held in 

Prague.  

The team was captained by Christian Thomp-

son and also included CoM players Thomas 

Yates, Tom Roche, Ciaran Byrne and Luke 

Roach. 

The team were competing against an older  age 

group but gained much experience finishing a 

creditable fourth. 

City of Manchester senior men’s and women’s team’s finished second and third   

after the final weekend of this years British water Polo League Super 5’s . Both 

teams loosing to eventual champions Solihull and Otter. They went on to beat lo-

cal rivals Lancaster and Liverpool in the final matches of the season played on the 

Sunday. The Hawks topped Champ 2, remaining unbeaten throughout the cam-

paign. 
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Water Polo 

Adult Beginners Course 

Taster Session FREE 

Want to learn the skills of water polo and get  fit ? 

Join our adult beginners session at Manchester Aquat-

ics Centre. You will learn the rules and basic skills. 

Eggbeater, throwing and catching the ball, swimming 

with the ball, shooting and defence. 

Basic swimming is required all other things will be taught  

by our qualified international coaches. 

Monday 21.00-22.00 

Manchester Aquatics Centre 

2 Booth St  East  

Manchester M13 9SS 

Contact Email:comwc@hotmail.co.uk 

Web: manchesterwaterpoloclub.co.uk 

 

 

 

 B o n u s  B a l l  W i n n e r s  J a n - M a r c h  

 

06 -Jan      50  ro l lover    

13 -Jan      5  Adele Gaunt                  22.00  

20 -Jan     47  ro l lover    

27 -Jan     16  Kevin Wi l l iams     22.00  

03 -Feb     38  ro l lover    

10 -Feb     13  Tara Green                   23.00  

17 -Feb     56  ro l lover    

24 -Feb     7  ro l lover    

03 -Mar     36  Mike Glover                   25.00  

10 -Mar     50  ro l lover    

 

Bank Holiday Mondays 7 & 28 May 
Evening sessions at Beswick and MAC cancelled 
Instead MAC 15:00 - 16:30 Girls/Wom/03/04               
boys  16:30 - 18:00 Men/Hawks/02/01 boys         
No sessions Thursday 10 and Friday 11 May at Beswick  
due to European Junior Men’s Qualification Tournament. 



Gold for the U17 Boys Silver for  the U19 Girls and Bronze for the U19 Boys was the  tally of medals at 
this years NAG’s. Christian Thompson was voted MVP and Cullum Fookes Best goalkeeper in the U17 
Boy’s competition. 

It was a great weekend of Water Polo  with a large crowd cheering on the U17  who beat  Watford in the 
final. 

The U17 Boys B and U 17 Girls both competed in the Plate completion winning a game each and gaining 
much experience in front of a large audience. 

NAG’s 2018 

 

 



The Water Polo Management Group are delighted to announce the schedule for the LEN 
European Qualification Tournament for U19 junior men May 11-13 in Manchester. 

 

Great Britain take on Lithuania in their opening fixture on Friday 11th at 1900hrs, and Ukraine the following evening at the 
same time. After Ukraine and Lithuania play their final match on Sunday morning, Great Britain will take on Greece at 
1130hrs. 

Ticketing Info 
The Management Group are deeply indebted to the Local Organising Committee who have previously hosted 2 extremely 
successful tournaments at the East Manchester Leisure Centre. 

Mark Ray said, “the number of volunteers who can come together to produce such a seamless tournament is testament to 
the dedication we have from those within the sport and those recruited through the City Council. These events could simply 
not go ahead without the superb support and vision of Manchester City Council, the City of Manchester Club, and local uni-
versities.” 

Tickets are very limited, with fewer than 100 available for each session. Applications for tickets should be made on 
this form  and sent to mrmsray@gmail.com. Early application is recommended, as tickets for the last event sold out in 2 
weeks! 

 

 

 

Presentation Evening  

June 29th Keep this date Free 

 

We are looking for volunteer's for the fes-

tival. July 7th. 

Referees, table officials, helpers. Please let your 

coach know you are available or Email 

           comwpc@hotmail.co.uk 
 

https://www.dropbox.com/s/yiiw6ul9dub97wu/U19%20MEN%20LEN%20EUROPEAN%20QUALIFICATION%20TOURNAMENT%20Ticket%20applications.docx?dl=0
mailto:mrmsray@gmail.com
http://www.waterpoloengland.org/wp-content/uploads/2018/04/British-Swimming-logo.png

